Report to Mayor and Council

September 2019
Rounds
August YTD
2013 5,541 23,018
2014 5,022 21,883
2015 5,293 20,363
2016 4,474 20,591
2017 2,998 17,035
2018 4,159 17,627
2019 4,257 19,463

Green aerifcation is taking place this week. It has been posted on the doors and on the
phone greeting for the last 2 weeks. We’re also reminding players when they call in for
tee times. Weather following aerifcation looks good and should aid in a speedy recovery.

Final permitting and documents have been received for Hole #14 project. As soon as the
contractor is available we will begin construction. Hole #14 will be played as a Par 3
during construction and grow in. We’re hoping for a good grow in and have the Hole
available for normal play a some point in the spring.



